
 
 
 
March 17, 2020 
 
 
A Message from Bonnie Anderson, Veracyte’s Chairman and CEO 
 
 
At Veracyte, we remain steadfast in our mission to serve the patients and their physicians who depend on 
our genomic tests for answers that guide care in cancer and other diseases. We are also committed to 
doing our part to stop the spread of COVID-19 and thus protect the health and safety of our employees 
and the broader community.  
 
We have established a COVID-19 Task Force that is monitoring developments closely and adjusting our 
policies as needed to keep our employees safe and ensure that our tests are available to patients and 
their physicians. We expect frequent government updates and stand ready to comply. 
 
At this time, we have asked our employees who are able to work from home to do so for the immediate 
future so that we can adhere to CDC goals of social distancing. This will help us further protect those 
employees who are performing mission-critical work in our facilities. We are establishing measures to 
ensure the safety and effectiveness of all employees in our modified work structure. 
 
We are also taking important steps to ensure our continued ability to provide test results for patients.  
These include ensuring adequate supply of reagents and other critical testing supplies, providing 
physicians with virtual access to test results, and structuring mission-critical laboratory workforce 
operations to ensure continued receipt and processing of patient samples.  
 
During this challenging time, please know that we are prioritizing the needs of our patients, employees, 
customers, and the broader community in all of our decision-making. We appreciate your trust in us and 
will continue to update you as appropriate.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bonnie Anderson 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
Veracyte 
 
 
 
 


